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Revised estimates relating to the proposed programme budget for the biennium 2014-2015
resulting from the entry into force of the Optional Protocol to the International Covenant
on Economic, Social and Cultural Rights

Statement of the Chairman of the ACABQ

ACABQ report: A/68/7/Add. 5; Related report of the Secretary-General: A/68/385

Mr. Chairman,

In considering the Secretary-General's proposals, the Advisory Committee sought further

clarification on the assumptions underlying the estimates of the volume of additional activities

expected to arise from the entry into force of the Optional Protocol, which are reflected in its

report.

The Advisory Committee recommends that the General Assembly request the Secretary-

General to accommodate any additional requirements to support activities relating to the

Optional Protocol from within the resources provided for in the proposed programme budget for

the biennium 2014-2015, and to report on any additional expenditures in the relevant

performance report.

The Committee further recommends that the requirement to establish a new post P-4 post

be considered in the context of the proposed programme budget for the biennium 2016-2017,

taking into account actual workload requirements and levels of activity recorded in 2014-2015.

I thank you, Mr Chairman.




